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There is no evidence of this type of laws doing anything to help reduce crime. 

Australia banned all fire arms and had a huge and continued increase in crime. This 

will NOT remove or limit the number of firearms in the hands of criminals. This is just 

oppression to law abiding citizens. All new gun purchases are already run through 

the sherif department to check for threats. Stop attacking the law abiding citizens and 

go after the hard criminal organizations that are causing the issues. 


